Implementation of
plan reviewed

PICTURED above, are
- miembers of the group that
recently reviewed the
implementation of the
Fitzgerald River National
Park Managemeni Plan
a% it approaches the half
way stage of its 10-vear
CUrTEncy.
They are, left to right,
*"ylional Parks and Nature
mservaition Authority's
Don Patterson Brian
Collins and Kelly Gillen,
with Fitzgerald River
Mational Park Advisory
Committee Chadrman Bill
Lullfitz. CALM Executive

Officer Jeanette Gilmour
and (in front) Ranger-in-
Charge Nathan MeQuaoid.

The wvisitors were
accompanied on their two-
day visit by CALM South
Coast Regional Manager
John Watson.

The next stage of the
review will see the
MPNCA identifying those
areas  where plan
implementation is behind
schedule.

Steps will then be taken
to speed these up, where
appropriate, through
redistribution of resotirces

aicehvast dganatid

O New Initiatives.

An unexpected find in
the north Fitzgerald area
provided an excuse for the
group to share a
celebratory drink  with
CALM consultani
ecologist Matasha
Baczocha, (pictured
below) who a few days
earlier, had captured
several dibblers, a
threatened species, rarely
seen on the mainland and
very difficult to capture.
{See page 12, November-
December CALM NEWE.)

Photos by John Watsen







The enigmaltic dibbler (Parautechinus apicalis)

(urnnent Dpscanch in Westew Austrnalia
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